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April 25, 2023 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Honorable Michelle L. Phillips 

Secretary to the Commission 

State of New York 

Public Service Commission 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY  12223-1350 
 

 

Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 

The enclosed tariff leaf issued by New York State Electric & Gas Corporation (“NYSEG” or the 

“Company”) is transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of Appendix 7-H 

(electronic tariff filing system) to the New York State Public Service Commission’s (the 

“Commission”) Codes, Rules and Regulations (16 NYCRR Appendix 7-H). The tariff leaf is 

proposed to become effective on July 1, 2023. 

 

New York State Electric & Gas Corporation 

  

 P.S.C. No. 120 – Electric, Schedule for Electric Service 

  - Leaf No. 117.32, Revision 16 
 

Purpose of the Filing 

The Company is filing the enclosed tariff amendment to correct a typographical error. 
 

Publication 

The Company requests a waiver for publication of the proposed change in accordance with 

Section 66(12)(b) of the Public Service Law and 16 NYCRR Section 720-8.1, as the revision is 

housekeeping in nature and has no direct impact on the Company’s customers. 
 

If there are any questions concerning this filing, please call Michael Seeley at (607)222-6562 or 

me at (607)644-8773. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Lori A. Cole 

Manager - Regulatory & Tariffs 

 Rates and Regulatory Economics  

 

Enclosure 

 

 Received: 04/26/2023 


